
                                                                                                                                                                

 

Bid Bulletin # 2  

RFP-058-19  

Web-based Platform and Mobile Application Development for the Innovation for Development Project – 

UNDP Iraq 

Questions and Answers  

# Bidder Question UNDP Response 

1 Can you extend the deadline for submission  The submission deadline has been extended to 10th April 2019  

2 Is it mandatory that the entire team of project 
managers and developers has to speak Arabic?  Can we 
only have the Project Manager speak in Arabic? 

No, Arabic language is not mandatory for all team members. It is desirable 
for all team members. The team will be required to complete the final 
products in both languages.  
 

 


